Daniel Carrazana

Daniel_Carrazana@yahoo.com

Dear Director Michael Fowler,

This letter services as official notice of my impending resignation as a Public Safety Officer with

the Daytona Beach Shores Department of Public Safety, effective April 25, 2023.

I will remain grateful for the opportunities that I have received over the years of employment
with Daytona Beach Shores Department of Public Safety. However, after much though, I believe
it is in my best interest to part ways with the Daytona Beach Shores Department of Public Safety.

Respectfully,

DS

aniel Carrazana 04/11/2023





